
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
Dear St. John’s Green Primary School, 
 

Congratulations on achieving the  
One Education Reading Award. 

 
We are delighted to inform you that your school has achieved the One 
Education Reading Award in Silver. Along with this letter, you will receive the 
One Education Reading Award Logo to use on your letter-headed paper, your 
website, and other school resources. You will also receive a plaque to 
recognise your school’s achievements in reading. 
 
The One Education Reading Award will illustrate - to all staff, children, visitors 
and stakeholders - the commitment and knowledge shown by your school in 
building a successful reading curriculum. The award shows how you have 
focused on providing children with the skills, the passion, and the enthusiasm 
needed for reading. 
 
You will know from completing the award, that a reading culture takes hard 
work, grit and determination. We hope that your journey of creating a reading 
culture doesn`t end with this award and that it continues to grow, develop and 
inspire children to keep on reading for the whole of their lives. 
 
Many congratulations on your school’s success in achieving the One 
Education Reading Award. 
 
 
With our very best wishes, 
 
 
 
 

 
Catherine Delaney 
 
Reading Award Consultant  
On behalf of One Education 
 


